
Profitable Giving Canada 
515 Riverside Drive West , Suite 1707 
 Windsor, Ontario  N9A 7C3 
admin@profitablegiving.ca 
1-800-378-9314 

 
 

    

 
        A Not for Profit Organization 
         

 
         July 15, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honourable Gail Shea 
Minister of National Revenue 
Room 556,  Confederation Building 
Ottawa , Ontario  K1A 0A6 
 
Delivered via email and Xpress Post. 
 
Dear Minister Shea, 
 
Further to our letter of June 26, 2013 ,  our petition has now reached its goal of 1000 signatures.  
Enclosed please find a copy of the updated petition signed by 1000 taxpayers.   The petition is relatively 
self explanatory and is respectfully asking for your intervention to resolve complaints from taxpayers.  
The complaints are regarding taxpayer treatment by the Canada Revenue Agency,  Compliance Service 
Initiative, out of the Winnipeg Tax Centre.   
 
We acknowledge receipt of the letter from Brenda Paquette, your Executive Correspondence Section 
Manager.   We respectfully suggest that the CRA officials continue to ignore the Federal court ruling cited 
in our earlier correspondence, and continues to advise taxpayers they will have to wait 2 years for an 
assessment if they don’t withdraw their valid claims.  CRA continues to utilize the withholding of 
assessments as a deterrence tactic.   Federal Judge Phelan has determined that the two year time frame 
is not a valid requirement for CRA to issue the assessments.  We feel it is only with your intervention to 
direct the CRA to issues tax assessments immediately that they will do so.   Over 1000 taxpayers are 
asking you to do so. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance and cooperation.   

 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
 

J. Jaye Torley 
President 
Profitable Giving Canada 

 


